From: I

Sent: 06 March 2023 15:08

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application No 3/2023/0142 The Hawthorns West Bradford Rd
Waddington BB7 3JE

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

Dear Mr Waleczek,

| write with reference to the planning application 3/2023/0142 The Hawthorns, West Bradford Road, Waddington,
BB7 3JE.

and am concerned about the information on the Application for
Planning Permission regarding the foul sewage.

It states the foul sewage will be disposed of via the mains sewer and that plans are to be made to connect to the
existing drainage system.

Please could you let me know if the intention is to use the -_or

if the intention for the new properties is to be connected to the main sewage.
Please would you acknowledge receipt of this email.

Yours sincerely.




